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From: George Stewart 
Sent: July 21, 2024 10:15 AM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Social Services Centre Zoning Amendment Bylaw, No. 24-052

To: The Mayor and City Councillors.                              I strongly disagree with this proposed amendment. What it is 
basically doing is giving city council the misguided opportunity to open mini-crime centres all over the city. Look no 
further than the experiences of homeowners and residents of Russell st. and homeowners and residents of the area 
around Tiny Town on Caledonia. Both areas were beset by theŌ , peƩy crime, threatening behavior, late night screaming 
and arguing, public defecaƟon and illegal drug use, with the aƩendant danger of improperly disposed  needles etc. 
  I further strongly disagree with council making any decision on locaƟng these centres without public input. This council 
has repeatedly gone against their own staff recommendaƟons and conƟnues to accept and approve projects that the tax 
paying public does not want.  
  Please realize that any crime or property damage resulƟng from these centres will be your responsibility and your 
legacy to the city.  
  May I suggest that you reserve naming rights for these centres in your honour. ie.  the Alto centre, the Dell Centre etc 
  Thanks 
 George Stewart - resident, taxpayer and voter Sent from my iPhone 




